Symposium Report - Spring 2011
The printable ballot was put on the AIS website early in the year (along with the tabulation sheet for the
RVP's). Regions and affiliates have been urged to make the ballot available for their less computer-

savvy members.

The on-line tabulation system will be brought up either on the AIS voting site after the Awards voting is
complete, or on my home PC earlier.

I look forward to reporting this fall on how much voting has increased compared with last year.



